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That Planning Committee recommend that Council approve the Arterial Road 

Cross-Sections in Document 1. 

Philippe Landry, Director, Traffic Services, Transportation Services Department, 

accompanied by Peter Giles, Planner, and Alain Miguelez, Program Manager, 

Community Planning, Planning, Infrastructure and Economic Development Department, 

provided a PowerPoint presentation and responded to questions. A copy of the 

presentation is held on file. 

As a result of discussion on this item, Councillor Blais raised an Inquiry to staff about 

savings associated with the adoption of new infrastructure standards, which is set out in 

the ‘Inquiries’ section of Minutes, below. 

The committee heard one delegation on this item: 

 Ted Phillips, planner, spoke in support of the collaborative process and the final 

Arterial Road Cross-Sections in Document 1. 

Item 2 of Planning Committee Agenda 53 was put to Committee and CARRIED as 

presented. 

 


